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PAW PRINTS of 2-S2

CALENDER OF EVENTS INSIDE THE NEWSLETTER

District Governor Art Drouin

What a year this has been!!  And a fast one!!  Thank you Lions of District 2-S2 for your support over the last two years.
With your help and dedication, it will be a pleasure to report to the State Convention this week in Amarillo, what you have
done in 2-S2.  Of the two goals set by PCC Dick Robinson CSFII – have at least 5 model clubs and $200,000 in pledges – our
district surpassed that goal.  Goal of four (4) new clubs – we have established (3) as of this date, but we have at least one
more and perhaps two more to be established by the end of June 2008. We will also have a Branch Club by the end of this
month.  One of the new clubs was a first for our district and that is a Campus Club at Sam Houston State University.  These
goals could not have been reached without your help.

Our district convention held on May 2-3 was a great success.  Thanks to PDG Tony Braddick and his crew for a wonderful
weekend.  Friday nights entertainment was outstanding and very informative.  Bob Heinonen portraying William Barret
Travis was quite a history lesson.  Saturday mornings “eye opener breakfast” was equally outstanding.  PDG Bill Driscoll, Jr.
kept us memorized with his tales of his secret service activities protecting our Presidents of the United States.  If you did not
make either event, you really missed out.  However, at last count over 170 where in attendance over the weekend with 89
delegates signed up to vote and 89 delegates voting.

Congratulations to DGE Barron Cagle, VDGE Charles “Chuck” Martin for their wins.  We also elected the following directors
to represent us at various charities:  Lion Rick Reynolds – Lighthouse; Lion Ann Maxwell – HRF; Lion Paul Eads – Eye
Bank; and Lion Betty Goetzman – Texas Lions Camp.  Congratulations to all.  We will have excellent representation.  We will
find out this weekend in Amarillo, who will represent the Lions of Texas as director of Lions Clubs International.

Four Lions were presented with the District Governors Appreciation Award for a job well done.  Lions Glen Starr, Rick
Reynolds, PDG Tony Braddick and PDG Ron Landers.  These Lions went above and beyond the call of duty and I thank
them from the bottom of my heart.

Four other Lions were presented with the International Presidents Appreciation Certificate – Lions Winnie Mae Eads; Paul
Eads; Agnes Sullivan and Charles McDowell.

DGE Barron Cagle received the LCI Leadership Medal for his work in establishing the Houston NASA Lions Club.  Con-
gratulations to all.  These awards were all well deserved.

Well, it’s time to end this message.  This will be the last one from me.  Judy Champion and Terry Landers will have to bug
Barron and Chuck from now on to get it in on time.  In closing I want to thank all of you for the privilege of serving the Lions
of 2-S2 and the Lions of Texas.  You have been outstanding in your support and I could not have done anything without
you.  It is a year I will always remember and cherish.  I’ve met some wonderful people and my “family” of Lions has grown
tremendously.  Barron and Chuck, I wish you both a successful year and ask the Lions of 2-S2 to continue their support for
both of these men so that the coming year will be even more successful than the past year.

Yours in Lionism
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Welcome New Lions

To all our new Lions, WELCOME and to their sponsors, THANKS A MILLION!

HOUSTON CY-FAIR

Stednan Douglas sponsored by Lion Chuck Martin
Luana Marshall sponsored by Lion Sandy Martin
Sherill V.C. Morris sponsored by Lion Sandy Martin
Jon Potcinske sponsored by Lion Terry Alderman
Trenton Roberts sponsored by Lion Terry Alderman

HOUSTON HOBBY AIRPORT

Hector  Trevino sponsored by Lion Joan Zabawa

Thoughts from the VDG ….

Thank you for a most enjoyable and memorable District Convention Lion PDG Tony Braddick and Lions Rick
Reynolds and Thomas Capers, our 2008 Convention Committee.  The hotel was great, the programs were
engaging, the food was superb, and the fellowship among our Lions was wonderful.  Thanks to Past District
Governor Bill Driscoll for giving us some up-close, and personal, insight to our government at work during the
Nixon administration.  (What a treat it was to have opportunity to observe first-hand a new hatch of Yellowed-
crowned Night-Herons on the hotel grounds.)

District Governor Art Drouin, your leadership has inspired.  You’ve brought new Clubs, new Lions, to our
District.  I’ve had opportunity to observe, first-hand, your diligence and your determination to help our District
to grow, and to achieve the objectives adopted for 2007-2008.  I applaud your effort and appreciate the many
hours you’ve devoted to District 2-S2.

My personal thanks go out to Lions of District 2-S2 who have honored me with the opportunity to serve as
your District Governor, 2008-2009.  We have a group of Lions working hard to make the coming year one of
positive growth and accomplishment in our District.  Your enthusiasm, your energy, and your effort are what are
needed to make it happen.  I’m looking forward to celebrating your successes, our successes, throughout our
year of service together.

WE SERVE.
Lion Barron CagleLion Barron CagleLion Barron CagleLion Barron CagleLion Barron Cagle

LAKE CONROE

Trish Acreman sponsored by Lion James Bolt III

PASADENA

Jan H. Jennings sponsored by Lion Richard Jennings
James T. Vanderbrin sponsored by Lion Joey Bowers

WALLER

Donna Cox sponsored by Lion Donna Suggitt
Debra Harrison sponsored by Lion Tommy Albert

Wow I get a whole month off before next
newsletter. Next issue will be in August.

Submissions due July 10, 2008
What am I going to do.

Lion Terry Landers
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Around Around Around Around Around TTTTThe Districthe Districthe Districthe Districthe District
The Alief Noon Lions Club members are hard at
work collecting used eye-glasses for recycling and
paying for eye exams and glasses for needy children in
the Alief Independent School District. They are plan-
ning to have an evening meeting soon so that those
members who work outside their area can attend and
be a part of planning their projects for the coming year.

BINGO is sponsored by Conroe Noon Lions,
Houston Aldine Lions, Houston Memorial Lions,
Houston Sports Lions, Houston Spring Branch
Lions and Humble Lions. Find a game, enjoy the fun,
help support these Clubs’ activities. .
The Brookshire-Pattison Club will celebrate its 60th
anniversary on June 3, 2008 at 7:00 PM. It will be held
at the Pattison Volunteer Fire Dept. building at 2950
Fm 359 north in Pattison. All Lions are invited to join
them for this event. RSVP to Bill Kitzman 281 934
1832 or bkitzman@consolidated.net
The month of April was a busy one for the Cut and
Shoot Lions Club members. They helped with an
auction for Operation Graduation for the Caney Creek
High School Seniors; they purchased a gong and gavel
for the new SHSU Campus Lions Club; they held
their Spring Auction of unique and treasures, which
features something for everyone; they built a wheelchair
ramp and a front porch for an elderly couple in their
area; they helped their Caney Creek Leos with a
garage sale; and volunteered their time at the Conroe
Noon Eye Glass Recycling/Manufacturing Center.
Several members devote every Tuesday to this project.

Deer Park Lions are continuously doing fund raisers -
Casa Ole Gift Cards and Entertainment Books. They
are also signing up campers for TLC, collecting used
eye-glasses and paying for eye exams for students and
seniors citizens.

Houston Aldine Lions Club’s Lion Gloria Stansky
and her merry band of helpers from her Club will be
hosting a young lady from Finland as part of the Youth
Exchange Program. The young lady will arrive on June
9th . If any clubs have some fun activities scheduled,
please call Lion Gloria. She will bring the young lady to
your event. In addition to their regular support of Boy’s

and Girl’s Country, these Lions will be helping with
supplies for the large group of children recently
placed with this facility.

The Houston Cy-Fair Lions Club is hard at work,
as they are every year at this time. They are working
at their concession stand, working at their concession
stand, working at their concession stand! at their
Lions Park at the corner of North Gessner and West
Little York off of Hwy 290. Although this project
qualifies as a community service, it also provides the
needed funds for this Club’s many service projects
throughout the year.

The Houston Downtown Lions held its 30th Annual
Golf Tournament on May 21st. Everyone had fun and
a lot of money was raised.

The Houston East End Lions recently sponsored
two children to the S.I.R.E. Equestrian Program. This
program is an on-going program designed for se-
verely handicapped children, where they are given the
opportunity to ride horses while building much-need
muscular structure through the use of therapeutic
saddles. .

Our brand-spankin’ new Houston NASA Lions
Club is already hard at work on one of their chosen
community service projects. They will be assisting the
Bay Area Turning Point, a shelter for battered women
and children, with their Annual Food Drive on June
13 and 14. Their role will be to man a booth at an
area Kroger’s store, asking shoppers for donations.

The Huffman Lions Club hosted their Annual Kids
Fish at Indian Shores Country Club. They also held a
Lions Picnic at the YMCA Center. The whole
community was invited.

The Humble Noon Lions Club sponsored its Magic
Show on May 22nd at the Humble Civic Center. It
was a real treat for the children in the community. This
year’s golf tournament has been cancelled due to stiff
competition. This Club has sponsored three campers
so far this year. NEW MEETING INFORMATION:
2nd and 4th Thursday at J.Christopher’s on Atascocita
Road.
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Thanks to the wonderful support of their community,
the New Waverly Lions had a very successful White
Cane Day. Also, the New Waverly Public Library that
this club worked so hard to bring about will be for-
mally dedicated soon.

Spring Houston Lions now have a Club postage
stamp, in both 41 and 42 cent denominations. For your
postage needs, see one of these Lions to purchase
your stamps.

WE SERVE
For the month of April

District 2-S2 Lions reported

775 pairs of used eyeglasses collected

47 eye exams and eyeglasses provided

1354 hours of time donated to Lions’ service

HAS ANYONE SEEN THE “BIG UGLY TRAVELING GAVEL”?
WE THOUGHT IT WOULD VISIT THE CONVENTION, BUT IT DIDN’T!

HOPE IT HAS NOT ESCAPED TO AN EXOTIC VACATION SITE!

CSFII NEARS ITS CAMPAIGN END.........
    The SightFirst II campaign is nearing its end....June 30, 2008....and we have surpassed
our $150 million minimum goal world-wide.  The last published figures for MD-2 Texas
showed that District 2-S2 led the other districts in our State.in contributions to CSFII.  “If we
are no longer ‘leading the pack’ we are near the top,” reports Lion Billy Chiasson, our
SightFirst II Coordinator for the past three years.

     As you are all aware, Lions Clubs International Foundation (LCIF) worked hand-in-hand
with the SightFirst II crew by designating any $1000 donation to CSFII to be eligible for a
Melvin Jones Award.

     It is not too late.....you still have 1-1/2 months to purchase that Melvin Jones award for that
special Lion in your club that you have wanted to honor for a long time.  And, we have a great
day set aside for you to do it.  Any day you choose between May 11 and May 17 has been
designated Campaign SightFirst II Day.  Information about this special day is available on
the Campaign SightFirst II web page.  Log on to lionsclubs.org and follow the prompts.

      This is a once-in-a-lifetime opportunity to put your money to work paying for eye research
and eye care for people around the world.
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Lions District 2-S24th

Cabinet Meeting
2007-2008

When: Saturday June 14, 2008
8:00 AM Continental Breakfast
8:30 AM Registration
9:00 AM Call to Order

Where: SPJST Pokrok Lodge
1435 Beall St.
Houston, 77008
Hosted by Houston Heights Lions Club

What: Committee Reports & Dist. Business and Awards
Who: All Dist. Officers & Committee Members

Club Presidents & Secretaries

How to Register: Complete the registration form below and enclose $17.00
per person.  Registration must be made by June 7th.

Registration Form
4th Cabinet Meeting 2007-2008

*** Registration must be made by June 7th ***
Name(s) :______________________________________________________
______________________________________________________________
Club Name:  ___________________________________________________
Contact Phone # ______________ email: ____________________________
Number attending:_________ $17 each. Amt.enclosed:________

Make checks payable to: Houston Heights Lions Club
Mail to: 6210 Wynnwood, Houston TX 77008-3242
For additional Info: 713.861.8733 or winniemae_houston1@comcast.net
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Mail or fax your order to: LIONS CLUBS INTERNATIONAL
CLUB SUPPLIES SALES DEPARTMENT, 300 W 22ND ST.
OAK BROOK IL 60523-8842 USA; Fax 630-571-0964

Peace Poster Contest Kit (PPK-1) ______ Qty. @ US$7.95/each $______

Language Required __________________  Tax $______

(Available in all official languages.)            Postage & Handling $______

Total $ ______

Method of payment (select one):

A. Club/District Acct. # ________________________________________

Lions Club Name __________________________________________

Officer’s Signature (Required) ________________________________

B. Visa/Mastercard # __________________________ Exp. Date _____

Cardholder’s Signature (Required) ____________________________

PR 785 10/07

Ship order to:

Name______________________________________________________

Address (No P.O. Boxes) __________________________________________

City________________________State/Province __________________

Zip Code ____________________ Country ______________________

Daytime Phone # (Required) ____________________________________

E-mail Address______________________________________________

How the Contest Works
Lions clubs sponsor the contest in a local school or organized youth
group. The contest is open to students 11-13 on November 15, 2008.
Participating students are asked to create posters visually depicting the
contest theme, “Peace Begins With Me.” 

One winner for each contest sponsored by a club is chosen to advance to
the district governor for judging. On the district level, one winner is
selected to go on to the multiple district competition and from there one
winner is forwarded to International Headquarters for the final judging.
Entries are judged at all levels on originality, artistic merit and portrayal of
theme.

During the final judging, 23 merit award winners and one grand prize
winner are chosen to represent the many entries submitted from around
the world.

Awards
Artists of posters advancing to the final international judging are
recognized as follows:
• International Grand Prize Winner receives a trip to the award

ceremony at Lions Day with the United Nations in New York City, New
York, USA (subject to change). At the ceremony he/she will receive a
cash award of US$2,500 (or local equivalent) and an engraved plaque.
Two family members (one being the winner's parent or legal guardian)
and the sponsoring Lions club president or a club member (as
designated by the club president) will accompany the winner to the
award ceremony. The award ceremony is scheduled for March 2009.

• 23 Merit Award Winners each receive a cash award of US$500 (or
local equivalent) and a certificate of achievement.

How to Enter
Lions clubs must order a Peace Poster Contest kit from the Club Supplies
Sales Department at International Headquarters. Available in all 11 official
languages, it costs US$7.95, plus shipping, handling and applicable taxes.
Each kit contains everything your club needs to sponsor one* school or
organized, sponsored youth group:

• Official Club Contest Guide & Rules
• Official School or Youth Group Contest Guide & Rules
• Participant Flyer may be duplicated and given to each participating

student to take home
• Sticker to place on back of winning poster
• District Governor Postcard to notify your district governor in

advance of your club's participation
• Certificates for contest winner and school or youth group

*Clubs can sponsor more than one contest in either the same or multiple
school(s) and/or youth group(s) by purchasing more than one kit. Clubs will
send one poster per each contest sponsored to the next level of judging.

Kits are available January 15 – October 1, 2008.
Purchase your kit early to allow adequate time for
shipment and contest planning.

To order the Peace Poster Contest kit (PPK-1) submit the form below,
order through the online Lions Store (Item search: Peace Poster Kit) or
call Club Supplies at (630) 571-5466 or (800) 710-7822 (U.S., Puerto
Rico, U.S. Virgin Islands and Canada only).

Visit www.lionsclubs.org for more contest information, deadlines, to
send a Peace Poster e-card and view past finalists’ posters.

ORDER
NOW

Peace Begins With Me

We are obligated to
charge sales tax in
Illinois and Canada:

Illinois - 7% (.07)
Canada - Orders
subject to applicable
taxes according to
Province

United States – Postage/handling charges will be
added at the time of processing your order. An
additional $30.00 is required if expedited Next Day
or 2nd Day Service.

Overseas – Orders shipping outside the United States
will be charged postage/handling based on package
weight, dimensions and final destination.
Postage/handling charges will be added at the time of
processing your order. Additional charges for
duty/taxes upon receipt of goods may be required by
customs. We are not responsible for any additional
charges imposed by customs.

Sponsor a Lions International Peace Poster Contest and join clubs worldwide in sharing children’s visions of peace with your community.

21st Annual Lions International Peace Poster Contest 
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Official newsletter of Lions District 2-S2

The District Newsletter Advertisements.

These Ad’s are busines card size 3 1/4 inches by 1 3/4 inches,
They cost $100 per ad panel for the year, or $25 a month.

Double sized ads double the cost.
This is a Way to say Thanks to a Great Lion or to show your Clubs pride.

Subsciptions
$30 for the year.

Make Checks out to Lions District 2-S2

DISCLAIMER: Any views or opinions presented in Paid Ad’s are expressed by the contributor and is to be
considered  his/her own personal opinion, and not the opinion of The District 2-S2 or the Editor.

Lion Editor Terry Landers  2015 Crestdale Dr. Houston, TX 77080-5303 tslanders@comcast.net

All  Ads and subscriptions need to be renewed at that time.
August -June, 2008-2009.

CLUB CLASSIFIEDS
Do you need help working a fund-raiser? Place an ad in “ help wanted”. Do you have BBQ pits,

building, tents or other items for rent?  Place an ad in “for rent”.

Any Club with a classified type ad may advertise their need or project for FREE.
All  such information must be submitted to Lion Judy Champion

by the 10th of the month. jwalley@flash.net or calling 281 442 9707

Club Contest Form is on-line and can be filled in
and e-mailed to Lion Bob

http://www.lions2s2.org/Clubcontest20072008.pdf

Club Activities Report Form is also on-line and can be filled in
and e-mailed to Lion Judy

http://www.lions2s2.org/20072008CARformnew.pdf

Humanitarian Relief Request Form is also on-line and can filled in
and e-mailed to PDG Ron

http://www.lions2s2.org/HRF%2020072008afillin.pdf



JUNE 2008 — page 8

Honoring Our Flag in June

With June 14th long established as Flag Day in the United States, it is important to honor the significance of our flag
and to remember a few facts about the flag’s origin and evolution.

Elizabeth Griscom Ross, a seamstress from Philadelphia, is said to have been the first person to make an American
Flag.  According to legend, a special committee of the Continental Congress visited her at her home in May 1776.
They commissioned her to make a new flag for the Continental Army.  Betsy Ross, as she came to be known, had
made flags for ships in the upholstery business that she and her husband started.  George Washington preferred
a six-pointed star, but Betsy Ross convinced the Committee that five-pointed stars were more easily made.  The
circular motif in the blue canton was meant to show that not one of the new states was more important than
another.

The 15-Star / 15-Stripe flag was adopted in May 1795 after the states of Vermont and Kentucky were admitted to
the Union. It was this type of flag that flew over Fort McHenry in Baltimore that inspired Francis Scott Key to write
the “Star Spangled Banner.”

On April 4, 1818, President James Monroe signed a law stating that the flag would have only thirteen stripes and a
star for every state.  Tennessee, Ohio, Louisiana, Indiana and Mississippi had been added to the Union by 1818,
bringing the number of states – and stars – to twenty.  The law also said that new stars would be added to the flag
on the Fourth of July following the admission of the new state.

On December 12, 1860, South Carolina seceded from the Union.  By the end of January 1861, seven states had
seceded, beginning what we know as the Civil War.  By the end of 1861, eleven states composed the Confederate
States of America: South Carolina, Mississippi, Florida, Alabama, Georgia, Louisiana, Texas, Virginia, Arkansas,
North Carolina and Tennessee.

President Abraham Lincoln and the United States government did not recognize the Confederate States of America
as a new nation.  Instead, their secession was considered an insurrection within the Union.  Because of this belief,
President Lincoln refused to remove stars from the Union flag.  At the beginning of 1861, the Stars and Stripes had
thirty-three stars.  Kansas joined the Union in 1861, West Virginia in 1863, and Nevada in 1864, although its star
was not added to the flag until after the Confederacy surrendered.

On June 24, 1912, an executive order signed by President William Howard Taft standardized the proportions of the
flag, the fly (length) and hoist (width) of the blue canton of stars, and the configuration of stars in six rows of eight
with one point of each star pointing upward.  At that time, forty-eight states made up the Union.

Robert G. Heft – a high school student, designed the current flag of the United States of America in 1958.  Inspired
by the news of Alaska and Hawaii becoming states, Heft spent a weekend arranging fifty stars on the blue field of
the flag for a school project.
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RICK  REYNOLDS
936-441-9797 (OFFICE)

936- 441-9799 (FAX)
281-686-0882 (CELL

REYNOLDS
DEVELOPMENT

“REMODELLING BY SKILLED
CRAFTSMEN”

The Pledge of Allegiance
I pledge allegiance to the flag

of the
United States of America,

and to the Republic for which it stands.
One nation under God,

indivisible, with liberty and justice for all.

“Honor the Texas flag;
I pledge allegiance to thee,

Texas, one state under God,
one and indivisible.”

(Face the Texas flag person’s right hand over the heart.)

CLUB CLASSIFIEDS
Any Club with a classified type ad may advertise their need or project for FREE. All  such information must

be submitted to Lion Judy Champion
by the 10th of the month. jwalley@flash.net or calling 281 442 9707

Conroe Noon Lions Club

“Celebrating 68 years of Community Service”
1939-2007

Lion Paul Eads
For

Director

Lions Eye Bank of Texas

2008 - 2010

Champion   Chevrolet-Mitsubishi
Larry Crawford
Outside Sales Agent
Gulf Freeway
13800 Gulf Freeway
Houston, TX 77034
713-666-4155
281-929-3219 fax
ldcraw3@aol.com
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Home of Vice District Governor
Barron Cagle

Houston East End
Lions Club

Home of District Governor
Arthur Drouin

Cut And Shoot Family
Lions Club

Save Money... Earn 1% Rebate
Members Of:

Organizations - Churchs - Schools
Civic Clubs - Social Groups
Families(Reunion Groups)

Save Money on The Purchase of Your Vehicle and
Earn 1% of the Total Sales Price for Your Organization

when you Refer Another Member

WHERE LIONS MEETWHERE LIONS MEETWHERE LIONS MEETWHERE LIONS MEETWHERE LIONS MEET
BE PRESENT LORD.BE PRESENT LORD.BE PRESENT LORD.BE PRESENT LORD.BE PRESENT LORD.

TO WELD OUR HEARTS INTO WELD OUR HEARTS INTO WELD OUR HEARTS INTO WELD OUR HEARTS INTO WELD OUR HEARTS IN
ONE ACCORD.ONE ACCORD.ONE ACCORD.ONE ACCORD.ONE ACCORD.

TO DO THY WILL,TO DO THY WILL,TO DO THY WILL,TO DO THY WILL,TO DO THY WILL,
LORD MAKE US STRONG.LORD MAKE US STRONG.LORD MAKE US STRONG.LORD MAKE US STRONG.LORD MAKE US STRONG.
TO AID THE WEAK ANDTO AID THE WEAK ANDTO AID THE WEAK ANDTO AID THE WEAK ANDTO AID THE WEAK AND

RIGHT THE WRONG.RIGHT THE WRONG.RIGHT THE WRONG.RIGHT THE WRONG.RIGHT THE WRONG.

LIONS DISTRICT 2-S2
CONGRATULATES THE INCOMING OFFICERS, NEW DIRECTORS AND

TRUSTEE’S
District Governor – 2008-2009 Barron Cagle Houston East End Lions Club

Vice District Governor – 2008-2009 Charles “Chuck” Martin Houston Cy-Fair Lions Club

Texas Lions Camp – 2008-2010 Elizabeth “Betty” Geotzman Cut and Shoot Family Lions Club

 Lions Eye Bank of Texas – 2008-2010 Paul Eads Houston Heights Lions Club

Lighthouse of Houston – 2008-2010 Richard “Rick” Reynolds Cut and Shoot Family Lions Club

Humanitarian Relief Fund – 2008-2011 Ann Maxwell Humble Lions Club

Charles E. Bradley - Houston Heights
Larry Graves - Huntsville

Terry S. Landers - Houston Spring Branch
Wayne Mack - Conroe Noon

Rick Reynolds - Cut and Shoot Family

Congratulations to this years recipients of the
Past District Governors Distinguished achievement award
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15th Annual  
Texas Lions Camp 

Mail to: PDG Rick Talbert 
  612 S. Texas 
  Weslaco, Texas 78596 

July 31, 2008 

8:00 am & 1:00 pm Shotgun Starts 

Name _____________________ 

Address ___________________ 

City/State __________________ 

Zip ________ District _________ 

Club ______________________ 

Sponsor One or More Holes 
For a one time donation of $100 per hole 

individuals, clubs, associations and  
corporations may sponsor a hole(s).  All 

sponsors of the tournament will be  
recognized in publications on location 
and on the Texas Lions Camp website. 

Harry Wickersham Golf Tournament 

ALL PROCEEDS BENEFIT TEXAS LIONS CAMP 
TLC is tax exempt under 501(c)(3) of the I.R.C.—Donations are tax deductible—see your tax professional for details. 

Please make checks payable to  
Texas Lions Camp. 

Interested in Playing a Round? 
Player registration form available at 

www.lionscamp.com  

Lady Bird Johnson Golf Course 
   Fredericksburg, Texas 

Marcelli Fuller, Camper 2007 

Children Can...With TLC 
TM
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www.lions2s2.org

2007-2008 OFFICERS

Next PSC Meeting
June 4, 2008

**  CHINA BEAR  **
15000 I-45 North

Dinner 6:00 P.M.      Meeting 7:00 P.M.

The President and Secretary Council
meeting is held  at  the

CHINA BEAR RESTAURANT
located at 15000 I-45 North

On the northbound feeder road, exit Airtex, both ways.

The cost for the buffet is $13.00 per person,
including tax and gratuity.

The food is buffet-style, of Chinese, American and
Mexican food.

There are desserts galore
and more than one ice cream machine.


